

PO Box 91

Susanville, CA 96130

530-257-5222

September 28, 2019

Dear Lassen County Board of Supervisors,

The Lassen County Arts Council is requesting the passing of the resolution that designates our agency as the State/Local partner with the California Arts Council, approves, and authorizes the agency to submit this proposal and to execute the grant contract if awarded.

Thank you in advance for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Ron McBride

President of the Board, Lassen County Arts Council

- Ma Parl